
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Hello Year 1! 
 

I hope you have all had a lovely half term and  
spent lots of it reading your favourite stories!  

 
I must say, I am so pleased that you are back and I  

can continue to share my stories with you.  
 

This week, your reading comprehension is about a fable. 
A fable is a story that teaches you a lesson, which is called 

a moral.  
 

I wanted to share with you my favourite fable, which can be 
found here. 

 
Can you work out the moral of the story? 

 
 

Keep on reading, Year 1!  
 
 

Love, your Reading Pixie 
 

xx 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfbSIdwL0FE

